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June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
YEAR 7 EXAMINATIONS 
 
I am writing with regard to the Year 7 examinations commencing on 19th June 2023. In each year at 
Seaford Head School students undertake two examination periods in an academic year. We complete 
exams to ensure students practise the skills of revision and examinations and to prepare them for their 
GCSEs. It also allows the teacher to be aware of any gaps in knowledge and means their curriculum is 
altered to ensure the subject closes any of these gaps. Your child will take these fifty minute examinations 
during lesson time. Please see the timetable below: 
 
 Monday 19th  

June 
Tuesday 20th 
June 

Wednesday 
21st June 

Thursday 
22nd June 

Friday 23rd 
June  

Period1  Maths – all 
classes 

 Drama – all 
classes 

7D Digital 
Literacy 

7C Music 

Science – all 
classes 

Period 2 English - all 
classes 

7G Art 

 

French or 
Spanish – all 
classes 

  

Period 3 7E Digital 
Literacy 

7A Art 

History – all 
classes 

7G Digital 
Literacy 

7F Art 

Ethics – all 
classes 

7B Art 

 

Period 4 7H Music 7D and E 
Music 

 

  

 

7H Digital 
Literacy 

7C Art 

Period 5 DT and Food 
Tech – all 
classes 

7A music 

 

Geography – 
all classes 

7B Music  

Period 6 7F Digital 
Literacy 

 

    

 



Week commencing 12th June: 

Digital Literacy: 7A, 7B and 7C exams will take place in their lesson that week. 

Art: 7D, 7E and 7H exams will take place in their lesson that week. 

Music exams for all of year 7 may continue for one extra lesson if needed (due to new music software). 7F 
and 7G to start in this week and finish in the next lesson if needed. 

This is a fantastic opportunity for the students to showcase their knowledge as a result of all 
their hard work. Please support and encourage your child to do some independent revision 
at home. If you have any concerns or questions regarding the examination period, please do 
not hesitate to contact the school. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Purdey 
 
Y7 Director of Learning 
 


